
2011-2012 Section/Class Size Update 
 
 
The attached spreadsheet shows an update of the class sizes and number of sections that 
we are anticipating for the upcoming school year.  The top chart reflects the current 
enrollment numbers, and the bottom chart reflects the numbers that we used to predict the 
enrollment from last summer.   
 
There is also an additional column added to show the variance in class sizes between the 
two schools.  The negative numbers do not carry any significance.  Some numbers are 
negative because of the type of math formula used in excel. 
 
 
 

 
 
	
  
	
  


